From: Desiree Kettler [dkettler@chipublib.org]
Sent: Monday, July 08, 2013 12:06 PM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Disclosure of an event related to official City business
Steve, 
 

This is a disclosure of an event related to official City business. 
 

Chicago Public Library  employees attended the 2013 Next Library Conference in Aarhus, Denmark, June 16 - 19 2013. Attendees included:  Brian Bannon, Andrea Saenz, Gregorio Rodriguez, Keshia Garnett, Michelle Frisque and Jeremy Kitchen. The group presented and attended the conference. 
 

The Chicago Public Library Foundation (CPLF) covered transportation and the Aarhus Public Library covered ground transportation, lodging, and meals for these meetings.   
 

Thank you, 
 

Desiree
 

Desiree Kettler      
Assistant to the Commissioner
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